
 
 

LION for Prekindergarten  
Frequently Asked Questions 

 
1. Do you provide a demo account for LEAs to try out the product before purchasing? 

Yes, if they send in a request we will send them demo access. 
 

2. What is the amount of time to self- assess for each student per part total?  
The average amount of time is five minutes per part. 
 

3. Is it expected that the students work independently on the computer without anyone 
facilitating? 
During our field testing around 75% of the students were able to do it on their own at 
the beginning of the year. However, some students did need some teacher facilitation, 
but the amount of students needing assistance decreased by the middle of the year.  
 

4. Are there exercises or resources for students who are not familiar with touch screens? 
Yes, there are several resources that are not ours but are available online.  
 

5. Is it recommended that the students wear headphones when they are taking the 
assessment? 
Yes, headphones are recommended unless they are going to be completely isolated 
because everything does have audio support.  
 

6. Is there a recommended date for starting the Beginning of Year (BOY) testing window? 
We recommend anywhere from 4 to 6 weeks after the start of the school year.  
 

7. If a Local Education Agency (LEA) is interested in LION for Prekindergarten how do 
they sign up? 
They can email sales@tangosoftware.com or Ph: 888-512-1732 
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